
  

     

 
In a culture of high expectations and academic rigor and an environment of support, understanding, and emotional safety, all Baldwin Park Unified 

School District students will graduate with a valued and highly respected diploma, prepared with the relevant skills, knowledge, and personal attributes 

necessary for success in a university or other institution of higher education and/or any post-secondary options of their choice. 

 

State Sen. Ed Hernandez Honors 

Baldwin Park Unified Psychologist, 

Student for Contributions 

WHAT:  Baldwin Park Unified school psychologist Susan Coats and Sierra Vista High School 

student Annastasia Phan will be honored by state Sen. Ed Hernandez during the 10th 

annual Women of Achievement Awards for the 22nd Senate District.  

Coats, who has worked for the District for nearly 30 years, will be recognized as one of 19 

Women of Achievement. Hernandez praised her for coordinating District counseling 

programs, establishing a National Alliance on Mental Illness (NAMI) club and advocating for 

mental health services as a member of the California Department of Education Mental 

Health Workgroup and state and national school psychology groups.  

Phan is being honored as one of two Emerging Leaders. An honor roll student, she tutors 

and mentors classmates through the school’s Link Crew program. She volunteers for the 

Baldwin Park Unified Santa Clothes Project and the Greater Los Angeles Homeless count 

and feeds the homeless through Key Club and her church youth group. Phan, a member of 

the Baldwin Park Teen Advisory Board, has also served as a poll worker and provides peer 

support for youth group meetings at the California Mental Health Connection. 

WHEN: 1:30 to 4:30 p.m. Tuesday, March 27 

WHERE: Covina Center for the Performing Arts, 104 N. Citrus Ave., Covina 

DETAILS: Hernandez has honored more than 120 women and trailblazers over the last 10 years.  

PHOTOS: Dr. Susan Coats and Annastasia Phan 

Coverage and/or inclusion of this event in your calendar is greatly appreciated. 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: March 22, 2018 

 

CONTACT: William Diepenbrock 

 

PHONE: 909-206-5304 

 


